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The Hillcrest Wrestlers had their first tournament of the season last Friday evening at 
Terry Fox. Our wrestlers represented our school with fantastic spirit, effort and sports-
person-ship. Everyone wrestled well and many points were scored. A special shout out 
to: Liam "lightening" Graham, Lucia "the steadfast" Franciosi, Will "the tireless" Bardley 
and Yuna "You better run" Roh! Congrats everyone. A reminder we practice today after 
school and our next meet is this Thursday at Eagle Mountain. 
 
Students participating in the babysitting course yesterday did a great job of 
representing Hillcrest! A black helmet was left in the MPR, see Mr. Gangnes if it 
belongs to you. 
 
Scratch coding club cancelled today.  
 
Grade 7/8 Girls Basketball meeting today at nut break in room 169. Please attend if 
you are going to be at the game on Wednesday.  
 
Grade 7 Boys Basketball mandatory meeting today at nut break in Mr. Millin's room 
near the gym. If you would like to play in the game today at Como Lake Middle you 
MUST attention. 
 
Sports leadership council meeting today at nut break in Mr. Perry's room, to discuss 
roles for our home game this Wednesday after school!  
 
Have you misplaced a jacket, hoodie, water bottle, gloves or anything else?  Check the 
Lost and Found table located outside the DMA room and claim your belongings! 
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